
                                                                               

INTER-UNIVERSITY COUNCIL FOR EAST AFRICA 
P.O. Box 7110, KAMPALA, UGANDA 

 

 

Call for Participation in 2019/20 Staff Mobility Programme in EAC universities (ending 

June 2020) 

ISSUING DATE OF THE CALL 11TH DECEMBER 2019 

 

The Inter-University Council for East Africa (IUCEA) wishes to announce a call for applicants to 

participate in the 2019/2020 staff mobility programme in the EAC Partner States for member 

universities.  

IUCEA is an institution of the East African Community (EAC) whose mission is to promote the 

strategic and sustainable development of Higher Education systems and research in support of 

East Africa’s Socio-economic development and regional integration.  

 

The Staff Mobility Programme’s objective is to encourage the sharing of academic human 

resources, exchange of knowledge, skills and experiences and hence contribute to the EAC regional 

integration while at the same time helping address capacity gaps in member universities. 

Participants in the exchange programme are expected to offer their services in teaching, research, 

external examination, and community engagement.  

IUCEA therefore, wishes to invite: Member universities, that wish to receive visiting Staff from 
universities in the other EAC Partner States, and Academic staff from member universities who 
would like to offer some or all of the 3 services under the Staff Mobility Programme to universities 
in the region but outside their home university Partner State or applicants Country of Nationality.  
 
Member Universities; Application guidelines and forms for host and home universities can be found 
on www.iucea.org, under the heading: Membership and Call for staff mobility 2019-20 respectively. 
Details on; duration, eligibility, application procedure and selection criteria can be found in the 

Application guidelines. The complete application forms and letter should be sent to: 

 

EXECUTIVE SECRETARY,  

INTER-UNIVERSITY COUNCIL FOR EAST AFRICA 

PO BOX 7110, KAMPALA,KIGOBE ROAD,  

PLOT NO. M833, KYAMBOGO AREA,  

Tel: +256414256251/2, Email:exsec@iucea.org,  

For inquiries or any additional information, please contact Dr. Benedict Mtasiwa, Head of 

Exchange Linkages and Partnerships (bmtasiwa@iucea.org ) or Mr. Patrick Murenzi, Senior 

Exchange and Programmes Officer (pmurenzi@iucea.org) at IUCEA.  
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